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The above pictures are from left to right. Baby dedication, monthly house meeting (attendants 25 to 40 each month) on the west side of Taiwan, baptizing a lady she began speaking
in tongues before we put her under in Jesus Name. Many other things have happened this year. Baptized 5, 3 have received the Holy Ghost, many reports of healings. Leg that was
shorter than the other from birth (after prayer) grew out to the same length has the other one. This was a lady in her 50’s. That is just one of the many healings that has happened on
Taiwan in the last few months. My assistant, myself and sometimes my wife have been traveling about 4 hours one way once a month for over a year now to meet with this house
church. Taiwan United Pentecostal does have a church building that has not been used for about 15 years, about 15 minutes from the house church. We are in the process of
renovating the building and will move the house church there. | have also been appointed the National Superintendent of The Taiwan United Pentecostal Church so | have made a
few 4 hour (one way by train) trips to Taipei to meet with the other 2 missionaries and our AlMer and family for planning sessions. We were going to have our first National
conference, have an AYC group and many other events this year but the COVID 19 stopped all of that. There is much more that has happened but space is limited so | will try to give
you more info. in the next newsletter.

| want to thank you all for your prayers and support. WITHOUT YOU we could not do what God wants us to do. | want to also
thank the Youth Division for the 2020 VW that they gave the money for us to buy and we also enjoy. GOD BLESS YOU ALL.

Love you all and once again THANKS from the Richardson’s in Taiwan



